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Wharfe Valley Learning Partnership

Dear Parent/Carer,

The members of the Wharfe Valley Learning Partnership are delighted to announce that St
Joseph's Catholic Primary School, Wetherby, will be joining the Trust as an associate
member, with effect from 1st September 2022.

We are all excited to welcome another successful, ambitious, local school into our fold, and
look forward to working in partnership with the team at St Joseph's, in particular,
Headteacher; Miss Louise Milivojevic, to bring our children together in exciting projects, whilst
further strengthening the capacity of all the schools in the Trust.

These really are exciting times for the WVLP and we look forward to sharing our successes
with you over the next academic year!

Yours faithfully,

The Wharfe Valley Learning Partnership
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